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Dear Editor,
Thank you for evaluating our manucript entitled “MRI Findings of Mucinous Adenocarcinoma Arising From Perianal Fistula: Report of Two Cases” . We have changed  the sentence "In case I which we have presented here, the typical meshlike enhancement pattern is cleary delineated but in case II there is a nodular enhancement which has not been described in the literature" in the discussion section as suggested by reviewer A. The new sentence is written in bold character : 
 “ On both cases which we have presented here, the typical meshlike enhancement pattern is cleary delineated, but in case II there is also a nodular enhancement which has not been described in the literature” 
We corrected the spelling errors which we could find in the manuscript, as suggested by reviewer B.
We also gave an acknowledgement for the surgeons, and the staff of the Department of Surgery at the end of manuscript, as suggested by you.
We hope that our manuscript will meet the standards of your journal.
Thank you very much for your kind consideration and collaboration.
Sincerely,
Nuray Haliloğlu


